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From: Phil Gardner 

Sent: Monday, 7 May 2018 10:39 PM

To: FedRedistribution - SA

Subject: Don't let a creek cut our community in half!

Dear Australian Electoral Commission, 

I wish to register my objection for the move of my address into the Kingston electorate, I neither shop, 

obtain services or frequent the locales in the area covered by the current Kingston electorate. I readily 

identify with what is currently the Boothby electorate and my strong preference is that the electoral change 

doesn’t happen. 

Yours sincerely, Phil Gardner  

_________________________  
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